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Join LGBTQ+ Lawyers LA on Thursday, April 22, 2021 at 12:00 p.m. for an educational and timely CLE.

Companies need to understand how to protect their trade secrets from misappropriation in this new age of
“work-from-home” and routine video-conferencing for meetings. Otherwise, a company's proprietary

information — upon which it may depend for its competitive edge—may be lost. You will be shocked by what you
have forgotten to think about in these chaotic times. We will offer some potential “best practices” to reduce the
risk of misappropriation.

Panelists are Rebecca Edelson: Sheppard Mullin and Robert Guite: Sheppard Mullin, two litigation partners from
Sheppard Mullin.

Members: FREE

Students & Tst-year attorneys: Membership is FREE

Non-members: $10

Dial-in information will be provided upon registration.

This activity is offered for one hour of general CLE credit in California.

Questions? E-mail MCLE.LGBTQPIlusLawyersLA@gmail.com.
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